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Submission:  
 
I am a resident of Fairfield and have been for 36 years. I have worked and lived within the Fairfield Local Government Area 
my entire career. 
 
It is perplexing that the state government would view that Fairfield and Liverpool are comparable councils for amalgamation. 
 
I have received my rates notice the other day and it is the cheapest across all neighboring councils and Liverpool is the most 
expensive. 
I do not want to be funding another councils ambitious developments like the new Berangaroo look a alike development and us 
the residence of Fairfield be left behind and disadvantaged. 
 
Our Parklands and the amenity of the City is to a higher standard to that of Liverpool and looking at the submission, more 
money is spent by Fairfield per resident for service than Liverpool who spend money on internal administrative services. 
 
I want the money to be spent on the community and not on administration costs. 
 
Please not my objection to the Fairfield and Liverpool Amalgamations 
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